
 
 

 

April 28, 2021 

  

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro                                                 The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chair                                                                                        Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations                                      House Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives      U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515                                                           Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for Litchfield County, CT-Sharon Hospital: A Healthy and Sustainable 2025 Vision in 

fiscal year 2022.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is Sharon Hospital, located at 50 Hospital Hill Road, Sharon, CT 

06069. Sharon Hospital is a 501(c)(3) and exempt from tax under section 501(a) of the Internal Revenue Code. 

Their EIN is 81-5056290. 

The funding would be used for telehealth and health information technology equipment to develop and deploy 

digital health technology solutions to support a 2025 vision. These enhancements will transform Sharon 

Hospital into a digital hub and expand how patients can access care close to home. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Jahana Hayes 

Member of Congress 


